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Yourotrip may be over, but the journey 
continues… 
 

 
 

The road so far 
 

After 5 youth exchange mobilities, the young people formulating the Local Youth 

Councils of YOUROTRIP project have been fully engaged in climate action! The partner 

organizations have organized networking events, and helped young people in reaching 

out to stakeholders, presenting their mission, their ideas and suggestions for climate 

action, and ask for their support by signing the Memorandum of Understanding which 

states that they have the people’s support to their endeavors! In 2022, apart from this 

‘local’ action that the young people with the support of the partner organizations 

undertook, they also participated in the last 2 mobilities of the project, and of course 

travelled to Brussels, to present their policy recommendations! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

      
 
 
 

 Networking Event in Spain  Networking Event in Portugal  Networking Event in United 
Kingdom 

Networking Event in Denmark Networking Event in Romania  Networking event in Austria  



 
 

 
 

 
 

Mobility in Spain, January 2022 
 
23 young people from Greece, Spain, 

Portugal, Denmark, Romania and 

Austria came together at Madrid, 

Spain where they discussed about 

climate change and more specifically 

about ‘Renewable Energy and thought 

of ideas and suggestions and formed 

a policy paper with their 

recommendations.  

 

  

 

 
 

Mobility in Austria, March 2022 
 

29 young people from Greece, 

France, Spain, Portugal, UK, 

Denmark, Romania and Austria 

came together at Vienna, 

Austria where they discussed 

about climate change and more 

specifically about ‘CO2 

Emissions’ and thought of ideas 

and suggestions and formed a 

policy paper with their 

recommendations. They 

presented their policy 

recommendations to local 

stakeholders, during a Networking Event organized by partner organization CIJ, and asked 

for their support, by signing Memorandum of understanding with them as Local Youth 

Council.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

Policy Recommendation Presentation to EU Institutions, 
May 2022 
 

 

 

On May 2022, representatives from 

the Local Youth Councils created 

within YOUROTRIP project, travelled 

to Brussels, Belgium, where they 

presented their policy 

recommendations to EU Institutions, 

and more specifically to Members of 

the European Parliament.  

 
 
 

 
 
The young people were welcomed in 

the European Parliament, applauded 

for their effort, and received valuable 

feedback on their proposals, as well 

as advice on how to proceed with 

their ideas and suggestions in order 

to make them a reality!  

 

 

 

 

The project partners published a series of articles after the policy recommendations 

presentation in Brussels:  

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

What’s next? 
 

That’s what the young people comprising the Local Youth Councils are wondering. As 
the billboard outside the European parliament said: 

 
 

Therefore, it is up to all of us what happens next! 
 

 
 

 

Stay tuned for YOUROTRIP progress!!! 
 

 https://yourotrip.eu/home/ 

 https://www.facebook.com/yourotrip.project/  

 https://www.instagram.com/yourotrip_eu/  

 https://twitter.com/yourotrip  

 

https://yourotrip.eu/home/
https://www.facebook.com/yourotrip.project/
https://www.instagram.com/yourotrip_eu/
https://twitter.com/yourotrip

